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With Very Best Wishes from your Residents Association for your Good Health and  Happiness 
during 2012. 

Dear Villagers, 
 
I do hope you all had a good Christmas.    We don’t normally have a January Catney News, but thought 
that we would provide a shortened version as we had a few things of which we needed to make you 
aware.  Your full Catney News will be back in February.   I would love any local stories you might have, 
or interesting articles that could make good reading for our members. I really want to make the News 
something you will enjoy reading, so if you wish to contribute something of interest to the other villagers, 
please feel free to let me know or leave it at the Spar shop marked for my attention.  Ideas for articles 
are also welcome.   Articles need to be with me by the 20th January for the February edition.  Thank you. 
 

Chris Cluley,  Editor  

Cliff Dobson would like to thank all the generous residents on Hampton Lane 

who responded to his door to door collection for the Marie Curie Cancer care in 

the summer.  £80 was collected. 

New Year Quote:   
"The shortest day has passed, and whatever nastiness of weather we may look forward 

to in January and February, at least we notice that the days are getting longer.  Minute 

by minute they lengthen out.  It takes some weeks before we become aware of the 

change.  It is imperceptible even as the growth of a child, as you watch it day by day, 

until the moment comes when with a start of delighted surprise we realize that we can 

stay out of doors in a twilight lasting for another quarter of a precious hour." 

-  Vita Sackville-West 
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VILLAGE EVENTS FOR 2012 

 

This year we hope to have quite a few events for you during 2012.   We hope there will be another open day at the 
Village Hall shortly, please look out for this on the Notice boards around the village (including our new noticeboard 
outside the Village Hall). The purpose of the Open Day is for you to come and look around, give us some ideas about 
how you would like to see the Hall used, perhaps tell us how you would like to help, particularly if you would like to know 
more about becoming a Trustee.   Learn about the hall’s history, and get feedback from us regarding how we are 
progressing towards the future of this valuable and central part of our village life.  Your ongoing support is very 
necessary to us, so please come along!. 
 
A Skittles and fish and chips evening will be held on the 25th February.  £6 per head, this will be a great opportunity to 
meet other villagers and have a good laugh while competing for the skittles prize for best team of mixed villagers.  
Please book individual places (not teams – we will put you into teams!!)  by contacting Dave Parsons on 711 7706 
 
We will be celebrating the Diamond Jubilee this year with a village barbeque in the week prior to the event, (so that we 
don’t clash with Hampton-in-Arden’s celebrations over the weekend itself.   The barbeque, with music and celebrations, 
will be held behind the Village Hall (or in it if wet) and will be free to all villagers who have paid their subscriptions and 
are members of the Residents Association plus their children. You will receive a personal entrance invitation for your 
family, once you have paid your 2012 subscription of £2 for each adult family member over 18. So please make sure 
you have paid as soon as possible this year. Thank you.   This should be a very happy occasion for all ages, so please 
come and join in.  More details in later editions. 
 
Our Village Fete or “Catney Olympics” as it will be this year,  will be on Saturday 14th July  and promises to be a really 

fun day, so bring the children, enter the races and competitions, help run a stall and help with catering, make cakes etc., 

and please, please, if you are strong and fit, volunteer to help us put out the equipment and gather it up to put away 
afterwards.  We need you!!!  We want this to be one of our very best Village Fetes ever held.  Contact anyone on the 
Committee to volunteer, so that we don’t have to come and beg!   Every volunteer will be gratefully welcomed and will 
be a valuable part of making the day successful .  Thank you.                                               

 

For Sale 

1996 Jubilee Envoy 5 berth touring caravan  £2750 

 

One owner from new and in good condition. CRIS registered. Complete with full size awning and most 

essential accessories.  Ready to hitch up and go!  Selling due to buying a new van better suited for my 

retirement! 

 

Key Features: 

A cherished and truly versatile family caravan with lots of layout options.  Compact single axle van with 

service history.  Non-smokers, no pets, very clean interior. Some wear and tear, but less than expected on 

a caravan of this age.  Full through van vision – a great safety feature.   

 

For full details contact Cliff Dobson on 0121 704 9196 or cvmk@btinternet.com 

cvmk@btinternet.com
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John Benfield sent us this photo of the Catney Polo team just before it 

disbanded. 

Left to right:  John Bradley. Anthony Mathews. Keith Bradley. Trevor Rollins. Graham 

Stallard. Peter Knight.  The rose bowl that Keith is holding is the English Cup.  In front is 

Trixie  Johns dog  wearing the teams colours 

 

 

 Mac 

(Oakfields Way) 
Your Local Handyman 

General Gardening, Landscaping, Paths, Painting & Decorating and General Renovation 
Work. 

All carried out to your satisfaction. 
No job too small. 

CONTACT MAC on 0121 704 1585 

 

New Year Quote: 

"Bare branches of each tree on this chilly January morn, look so cold, so forlorn.  Gray skies dip ever 

so low, left from yesterday's dusting of snow.  Yet in the heart of each tree waiting for each who wait 

to see new life as warm sun and breeze will blow, like magic, unlock springs sap to flow,  buds, new 
leaves, then blooms will grow."   -  Nelda Hartmann, January Morn 
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New Year Quotes: 

"Winter, a lingering season, is a time to gather golden moments, embark upon a sentimental journey, 

and enjoy every idle hour. "        -      John Boswell  

"One kind word can warm three winter months."        -      Japanese proverb  

Residents Associa tion Committee Members 201 1 /201 2  

Ken Cluley, Frances Cook, Chris Cluley, Dave Cuthbert  

Chris Boxall,  Roger Ball , Gurjit Kohli  

 

 

USEFUL CONTACTS 

Police : 0845 113 5000              Police (airport security only)   0121 712 6151 

Solihull MBC:  0121 704 8000    or  e-mail : connectcc@solihull.gov.uk 

Airport noise complaints:  0121 767 7433  

Airport flight path complaints : 0121 712 6172 or  e-mail fppt@west-

midlands.pnn.police.uk  

Emergency numbers:  Gas: 0800 111 999  and Electricity: 0800 40 40 90. 

Council services:  www.solihull.gov.uk/councilservices/index.htm 

Hall bookings:    Gareth Thomas at the Spar Shop.  Tel:  0121 705 6135 

RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION :  You can contact us by emailing Frances Cook at 
secretary@catney.co.uk or  for contributions to the Catney News, you can 
contact Chris Cluley at editor@catney.co.uk    If you do not have email, 
please contact us on  0776 8502039 and leave a message or speak to a 
Committee member.    

The next newsletter will be  in February.  Your contributions to the Catney News are 

always very welcome and should be sent to the email address above or handed in to the 

Spar shop by 20th January marked for the attention of Chris Cluley – Editor, Catney News.  If 

you have any memories of Catney you wish to share with us and you would like these 

collected or typed up for you, please let us know.   We would also like book reviews, 

recommendations for local tradespeople and local restaurants, interesting websites and 

all articles of interest to Catney villagers.  If you have any good ideas for content that you 

would like to see in the Catney News please let me know – Thank you.  
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